
Student Representatives 

Background: 

In past practice we have had the opportunity of having a student representative be apart of 
meetings and conversation. This year Principal Jensen has recommended two students to 
represent students at the meetings. 

o Makayla O’Donnell Heifner 
o Will Hayes

Recommended Action:

I recommend that the board approve Makayla and Will as student representatives at Board 
meetings. 


